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Subject: Comments 


As a federal employee, I feel that outsourcing does not save the taxpayer's 

money. All of the different functions our employees maintain cannot ever 

be accomplished quicker or cheaper with private companies. Some of our 

employees would need at least 10 company people to perform their delay 

tasks. I feel our system of posiiton descriptions does a great injustice 

to our employees. No one ever cares or even looks at the diversity of 

skills each of us assume for the government. 


I feel the administrators of the A-76 study should take into consideration 

these multitudes of tasks and be supportive of the dedication of government 

workers. By not contracting out, we could show for once that government 

people are already underpaid and have already been saving the taxpayers 

money. 
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